South Shore Polar Plunge

Brave “swimmers” plunged into the bitter cold water of Lake
Tahoe at Zephyr Cove on March 23 in the annual Polar Plunge to
raise money for Special Olympics. The outside and water temps
were about the same — 41 degrees. This video shot by Bill
Kingman shows the fifth of five groups of participants.
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